
From: Michelle Abram [mailto:broinnn@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 9:53 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Near Term 7th St Transportation Improvements 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I live on the west side of S. 7th at Jefferson, and my family often have to make a very 
perilous crossing to get to work and school. All 3 of us commute by walking to the 
downtown area, the closest safe crossing in Liberty, which works okay for my son but is 
the opposite direction of the rest of us. Children on the west side of 7th and beyond are 
unable to safely access the Big Playground, which if you're not aware is a wonderful 
little park. I would love to head over to Jefferson Market without fear for my life and it's 
almost impossible to get my fat old lazy dog across the street at the point safely when I 
walk him to meet my husband coming home from work. I think four years is far too long 
for at least a pedestrian crossing, please, please reconsider. The lane changes I can 
wait for, but the pedestrian crossings are sorely lacking and seem to be a relatively easy 
fix. Heck, I'll volunteer to help paint the lines if it moves things forward.  
 
Michelle Abram 
460 S. 7th 
 
 


